
Spring is here and so it’s time for…
Our Annual Meeting

and
Potluck Dinner

Monday, April 26
Latvian Lutheran Church, 58 Irving Street.

6:00 PM   Family Potluck Dinner
7:00 PM   Musical Guests PALS Girls Choir
7:15 PM   Featured Speaker STATE REPRESENTATIVE JEFFREY SANCHEZ

HSHA Annual Business Meeting to follow

All High Street Hill families are encouraged to come.
Those with last names beginning with A-F please bring a main dish,

G-M a dessert, and N-Z a salad.

The Future Is Now

You are invited to provide your comments on
the Preliminary Brookline Comprehensive Plan
2005-2015.

The Comprehensive Plan Committee and the
Planning Board are holding these forums:

Monday, April 26th 6:30-8:30 pm
Main Library, Hunneman Hall

Tuesday, April 27th 6:30-8:30 pm
Runkle School Multi-Purpose Room

Also, the Brookline Neighborhood Association
(of which HSHA is a member) will be hosting a
presentation and discussion that focuses on
the neighborhood improvement section of the
Comp Plan. Town Selectmen will be on hand
to respond to your input.

Wednesday, April 28th 6:30 pm
Martin Luther King Room, High School

For further information regarding the Brookline
Comp Plan go to the Town’s website:
www.town.brookline.ma.us.

Hill Association dues yet? You can mail your $10 to our treasurer Jean Peteet at 100
High Street or bring a check to the
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May 4th is Town Election Day.
We are pleased to announce that three HSHA members are candidates for Town Meeting from Precinct 5:

Kitty Ames, Rob Daves and Rob DeVries.

Cast your votes at Lincoln School, 19 Kennard Road, from 7 AM to 8 PM.



And…
Regular board meetings of the HSHA are held on the second Monday of the month. The next
meeting will be 7:30 PM Monday, May 10, at the home of Betsy Shure Gross, 25 Edgehill
Road. As always, all neighbors are invited to attend HSHA Board meetings and we welcome
any new issues.

Save the Date:

HSHA Picnic on the Green
Sunday June 20, 5PM

Barbeque, Volleyball and, of course,
pony rides.

Welcome New Neighbors
Stephanie Pappadis, Gian Corrado, 5 Irving Street #2
Gita Rao, Bhaskar Chakravorti, 123 High Street
Clarence Zimmerman, 85 Glen Road

The Highlight is printed several times a year and is distributed on foot or on bicycle
by HSHA Board members or their children. If you have a comment or contribution,
or if you would like to receive the Highlight via email, please contact the editor, Rob
Daves, at 566-7334 or robdaves@rcn.com.

Membership Drive Reminder
Haven’t paid your annual dues yet? You can mail your $10 to our treasurer, Jean Peteet, at 100
High Street or bring a check to the Annual Meeting. If you would like to check on the status of
your dues payments you can contact Jean at jpeteet@bu.edu or 617-738-8555. Thank you for
your support of our neighborhood!

Parking Anyone?
Off-street parking space available at the tennis court on Cumberland Ave. $50 per month.
Contact Sandy Gadsby at 738-6609.


